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When we are back from Half Term! 

Monday and Tuesday are Parents Evenings 

Bag 2 School must be with us by Wednesday at 

9am! 

 

We did RE 

in Year 1 on 

Tuesday. 

We learnt that 

Jesus was a 

good friend. 

We talked about our 

own friendships and 

what makes us a good 

friend? 
We then proved what good friends 

we all were, by telling our friends in 

the class why we thought they were 

such a good Friend, we would then 

pass them the wool.  They would 

then tell another friend and so on. 

As you can 

see,  our 

Friendship 

web was 

most  

impressive! 







We are very excited about this year’s World Book Day and we have lots 

and lots of things planned: 

 Who is the masked reader?  Can you guess who is reading the         

famous story?  Will you get it right? 

 We challenge you?  Can you complete the quiz and get a certificate?  

These are coming out in time for half term with the book vouchers! 

 Dress up as a character.  Who will you be?  Who will your teacher 

be?  Who will Mrs. Borley be? 

 We will also be taking part in the  Bournville BookFest activities        

during our lessons. 

Free books available in             

exchange for vouchers 





Date Who does this apply to What is the event 

21.2.2022 EVERYONE BACK TO SCHOOL 

21.02.2022 EVERYONE Parents evenings 3.30—5pm 

22.02.2022 EVERYONE Parents evenings 4pm—7pm 

23.2.2022 EVERYONE BAG 2 SCHOOL  

3.3.2022 EVERYONE WORLD BOOK DAY -                     
Details to follow 

7.3.2022 Year 2 Norwich Castle Trip 

17.3.2022 Year 1 and Year 3 Tri Golf at St. Clements—Selected 
Children only   

18.3.2022 EVERYONE Comic Relief - details will follow! 

22.3.2022 Year 2 Dance Festival—Corn Exchange 

24.03.2022 Details to follow Bee Netball - KES Academy  

1.04.2022 EVERYONE Last day at school before Easter 

20.04.2022 EVERYONE BACK TO SCHOOL 

Please remember to choose your children’s lunches 

every Sunday before  midnight….. 

Sadly, if you do not choose your child’s options we will 

only be able to provide your child with a hot meal 

from now on.  Thank you 

Please don’t forget you have until Monday to make an appointment 

for Parent’s evening.   

To do this please visit https://«Web Address».schoolcloud.co.  

 

If you have any problems - just let the school office know. 


